
CENTRAL BRIDGE 
SUBSTATION  
UPGRADE
We want to hear from you at  
our Community Information Event

Your local substation is getting an upgrade:

•	Increasing network resilience
•	Boosting capacity
•	Mitigating flood damage
•	Ensuring compatibility with renewables technology
•	Protecting and boosting the local economy
•	Improving looks of substation
•	Access to businesses on Captains Place to be maintained



Meet the SSEN team and have
your say on our planned work
Join our Community Information Event:

Wednesday 26th February, 3-8pm  
Arch 4, Arches Studios, The Old Cattle Market  
(under Central Bridge), Captains Place, SO14 3TF
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To learn more, scan the QR code  
or go to ssen.co.uk/central-bridge 

Or email LCD@sse.com


